ExXECUTIVE DEPARTMENT
ALLAN SHIVERS > AUSTIN TEXAS

March 16, 1955

Mrs, Katrine Deakins
Secretary to Amon Carter
Fort Worth Star-Telegram
Fort Worth, Texas

Dear Mrs, Deakins:

Thank you so much for your nice letter of
March 8 in which you recommended Sister Catherine
Elizabeth for reappointment to the State Board
of Nurse Examiners, I am glad to have your
opinion of her, and you can be certain she will
be given every consideration when the decision

is made.

With thanks again for your letter and with
my kindest regards and very best wishes, I am

néerelyx yours,

ALLAN SHggﬁgg““‘~J
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